
DATE: September 17,2001 
TO: == FROM: Marlene Stem, Division of Legal Services f lKS Qd L 
RE: 

Kay Flynn, Division of the Clerk of the Commission 

Return of Confidential Documents in Docket No. 010441-EU 

On September 4,2001, Gulf Power Company requested that its responses to Stafrs First Set 
of Interrogatories (Nos. 1-2) and Staffs First Request for Production of Documents (No. 1) be 
granted confidential classification. These documents were numbered 09899-01 9x-ref 1 1067-01. 
Staff has completed its review of the documents and no longer needs them. Please return the 
documents to Gulf. 


